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TELEVISION WORK

Recurring role as OFFICER MILLER, in the CBS Primetime Series,

BLUE BLOODS. Shared scenes with Donnie Wahlberg, Marisa

Ramirez, Will Estes, and Steve Schirripa. 4 episodes.

In the FOX Primetime Series, Gotham, Mark plays the

role as a Security Guard, who tries to stop Dwight

Pollard (David Dastmalchian) from breaking into a

confidential area.

Role of a SWAT Team Leader on Dick Wolf's CBS

Primetime show, FBI, who is leading his team on several

missions to assist Agent Bell (Missy Peregrym) and

Agent OA (Zeeko Zaki). 5 Episodes.

FILM WORK

Role of an Executive of a multi-million dollar

record label company. This character protects

and saves Nicole (KJ Smith) from the traps of

Kingston (Terayle Hill).

Role of 2nd Lieutenant Ryan Baker in the feature film,

Standing Strong. This character has to make some

tough decisions within his platoon, due to a sexual

assault case.

COMMERCIAL/PRINT WORK

Degree Deodorant campaign, featuring sports

commentator, Erin Andrews. Mark plays the role

of a professional football player. This campaign

was featured in People Magazine.

Military commercial for the United States Army.

Mark plays the role of father returning home to

seeing his family, after being deployed.

Commercial for the United States Postal Service.

Mark's role is a customer who learns he can

print his shipping label right from home.

BIOGRAPHY

Mark McKinnon is an American actor from
Waldorf, MD. In High School, sports were
McKinnon's world. Despite being a talented,
multi-sport athlete, McKinnon still found time
to pursue the arts. He originally dreamed of
becoming a professional football player.
However, after landing the leading role in his
high school play, he was inspired to become a
professional actor. In fact, to pursue this
dream, he turned down several football
scholarships and attended the prestigious
Howard University in Washington, DC to study
Theatre Arts with a concentration in Acting.
After graduating from Howard University, Mark
frequently traveled between Washington, DC
and New York City to establish his professional
acting career.
He is Married to Brittney Carter McKinnon, CEO
& Founder of B.Carter Solutions. Outside of
acting, Mark runs an on-camera acting studio
named McKinnon Acting Studio. He also write
and directs musicals for his church, City of
Praise Family Ministries.
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